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Delaney Tholen 

785-817-9365 
delaney.tholen@ks.gov 

 
   

I-70/I-635 bridge project will begin May 31 in Wyandotte County  
 

A bridge deck replacement project at the westbound I-70 and southbound I-635 interchange 
will begin Tuesday, May 31 in Wyandotte County.  

The Kansas Department of Transportation (KDOT) project will start with the demolition of 
the existing bridge deck.  

Demolition work will require the full closure of sections of eastbound and westbound I-70 
and northbound I-635, and the following exit ramps: southbound I-635 to eastbound I-70, 
westbound I-70 to SB I-635 and northbound I-635 to westbound I-70, from 7 p.m. Friday, 

June 3 to 5 a.m. Monday, June 6. 

The westbound I-70 to southbound I-635 exit ramp will close Tuesday, May 31 at 9 a.m. 

and remain closed for the duration of the project. 

Project detours will be marked as follows: 

• Primary detour: westbound I-70 traffic will be directed to exit at U.S. 69    
(18th Street) and then south to K-32 (Kansas Avenue), then directed west to 

southbound I-635.   

 

• Secondary detour: westbound I-70 traffic will be directed to exit at 57th Street 

and turn around to head east on I-70 and south to southbound I-635. 
 

After I-70 and I-635 opens to traffic on Monday, June 6, work will continue to replace the 
westbound I-70 to southbound I-635 bridge deck. 

 
There will be occasional lane closures on I-70 and I-635 in the project area. Traffic delays 
are possible, especially during the rush hours, and motorists are encouraged to use alternate 
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routes. Work will occur Monday through Friday from 7 a.m. to 4 p.m., and Saturdays as 
necessary, with occasional overnight work from 7 p.m. to 5 a.m. 

 
Traffic will be controlled using portable message signs, arrow boards, signage, barricades 

and traffic cones.  
 

Clarkson Construction, of Kansas City, Mo., is the contractor for the $6 million project, 
which is scheduled to be completed in late December.  
 

Map below show project location in orange. 

 

 
 

### 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. For information about 
obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Office of Public Affairs, 700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Fl. West, 

Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice) / 7-1-1 (Hearing Impaired). 

Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks: 
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